
Please look forward to welcoming    
Freddie Long back for another 
round of Winter Music Classes!  
This is a great opportunity to get 
your own private show from one of 
Frederick’s local musicians! 

Dates:  January 15, 2018 

    January 29, 2018  

    February 12 , 2018 

Please Make Checks Payable to Freddie Long 


